Stephanie Chen (VPA)

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 18 November 2020 7:36 PM

To: Lucy Botta

Subject: Lilydale Quarry Development Plan

Hi Lucy

| live on , 1 am concerned with Precinct 3 . Under

the Plans there is only allowed a 10 metre buffer between the new estate and ours . Like most of the people who
live in the Yarra Ranges we live here for the wild life and tree change , what will happen to all the vegetation, wildlife
and birds that live in the current bush land there. The developers have made a complete mess of the first stage
hundreds of trees have been cut down it really looks atrocious. The people who live here should be considered
before the developers greed . | feel yourself and your committee should come and drive down Community Way and
see what will be taken away from this area and will never be the same

Thank you





